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The following postcard—addressed to Miss Corine Bell, Iuka, Miss.—was mailed with a 
one cent stamp, and postmarked Booneville, Miss., April 14, 1937.  The postcard 
depicted a photo of the Booneville Hospital.  It was transcribed exactly as it was written 
on January 10, 2006, by RaNae Vaughn. 
 
Wed. morning 
 
Dearest Corine, 
 
Mama is doing very well this morning after have a bad night.  I think she will be ready 
for us to bring her home by Sun. afternoon. 
 
Will see you by the last of the week as that is as soon as I will be home. 
 
Love, 
 
Talmage Finch 
 
 

 


